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There is not too much to report for this committee inasmuch as our most important recent work is 
completed given the recent selection of our new co-SIR’s for the next biennium. 
 
They are anxious to get started and already have had a robust introduction to our cohort and 
programming chairs, who I am confident have ideas for them and visa versa.  All in addition to whatever 
they have in the works for us and will not doubt become more manifest in coming days. 
 
As the year moves along, I am sure we will have a more granular update with respect to our prized and 
recent additions. 
 

 


